
Sacrament of  
Reconciliation 

Saturday: 7:30-7:50 a.m. 
3:30-4:30 p.m. 

Thirty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time, November 13, 2022 

Dear Parishioners,   
 We gather this weekend as the Church is bringing its liturgical year to a 
close, celebrating the 33rd Sunday.  Next weekend is the 34th and last Sunday in 
this time called “ordinary” and with it being the last Sunday, the Church con-
cludes the year with the celebration of the Solemnity of Christ the King.  As the 
year comes to a close, the Church challenges us to look at what is called “the end 
of time.”  When that end comes, no one knows.  But it will come and the Church 
always challenges us to live our lives prepared for that end.  Because when that 
end comes, there will be Judgment in which all of us will have to give an account-
ing of our lives before our God. This recognition of the end is not to cause fear but 
rather an acknowledgement that every one of us will stand before our God to    
account for our lives.  Often we hear all differing kinds of people state boldly that 
the signs of the end are present in our day and age.  They point to wars, various 
natural disasters, and many other signs that seemingly are present, indicating that 
this must be the end.  But what we have learned from the Scriptures is that, 1. the 
world will end; 2. no one knows when; 3. the signs of the end of the world took 
place more than 1900 yeas ago; 4. there are no new signs of the end.  So what 
does all this mean, while we await the end, we lives our lives prepared for the  
final coming of Christ and the end of time.   
 Last Saturday, we celebrated the Mass of Remembrance, the time as a par-
ish we remembered those of the parish who have died this past year.  I always 
have this fear that during our slide presentation of these deceased members, that 
we will miss someone.  It happened this past weekend.  We failed to have a pic-
ture of Billy Smith who died this past year, and we failed to identify correctly 
Bonnie Cress whose picture we displayed but the wrong name.  My apologies to 
the families for this mistake.  In light of that, we are correcting our mistake by dis-
playing the correct names and pictures in our bulletin this weekend.  May their 
souls and the souls of all the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen.   
 Last weekend, I had the privilege of preaching at all the Masses, bringing 
to conclusion our Stewardship Renewal.  I am encouraging you to make sure that 
you take your commitment forms to prayer, asking God to help you discern His 
will in filling out the forms.  Then, please fill out the forms and return them to the 
parish office, either through the collection, or via mail or hand deliver them.  It is 
most important to fill in and return as we need you to be a part of our parish fami-
ly.  And hopefully together we continue to embrace and reflect a stewardship   
parish. 
 As we look ahead, Thanksgiving Day is Thursday, November 24th.  As 
the stewardship parish we profess to be, it is important that the foundation of our 
stewardship is founded on being a “thankful people.”  We look at all of our lives 
and see how God has blessed us with gifts of time, talents, and treasures.  As we 
recognize these gifts, then our response is to be thankful for them to the God who 
gives to us so many blessings.  And what is good as an individual, it is also good 
as a nation.  So please join us on Thanksgiving Day as we gather for the Eucha-
rist, our great thanksgiving prayer, at 9:30 a.m.   

Next Meeting       
 

November 20th 
FOUND Goes Bowling 

6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 
 
 

Drop Off & Pick Up at Tangerine Bowl 
 
  

All 7th, 8th, & 9th graders & their friends welcome! 

F 

U 
N 
D 

Saints Alive!   
Generosity and St. Maximillian  

Kolbe - December 11th 
6:00-7:30 p.m. in the Gym 

   A youth group for 4th, 5th, & 6th grade Parish-
ioners and guests! Have fun with your friends while you learn 
more about the Saints and your Catholic Faith. Come enjoy 
these fun evenings in the St. Peter Gym 6:00-7:30 p.m. Wear 
your Saints Alive Shirt! Please check Facebook for updates.   

 

~Mass Intentions~ 
 

November 14-20, 2022 
 

14. Monday 8:00 a.m. 
   Herb Terwelp 
15. Tuesday 8:00 a.m. 
   Dan Barry 
16. Wednesday 8:30 a.m. 
   Norman Ward 
17. Thursday  8:00 a.m. 
   Loren Tournear 
18. Friday 8:00 a.m. 
   Orville Lubbe 
19. Saturday 8:00 a.m.      
   George DuVaull 
19. Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
   Ann Anderson 
20. Sunday 8:00 a.m. 
   Our Parish Family 
20. Sunday 9:30 a.m. 
   Don Adolfs 
20. Sunday 11:00 a.m. 
   Dorothy Schlipman 

 

— Mass Schedule — 
 

Monday-Saturday 
 8:00 a.m. 

Wednesday 8:30 a.m. 
Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday 8:00 a.m.,  

9:30 a.m., & 11:00 a.m. 

 

The Parish of  St. Peter 
Quincy, IL  
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Week of November 13, 2022 

A Message from Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh  

 

The School of  
St. Peter 

School of St. Peter 
2500 Maine Street 
Quincy, IL 62301 

Phone: 217-223-1120 
Website: www.stpeterschool.com 

Email: c.venvertloh@cospq.org 
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“St. Peter School provides a quality education built on Catholic values and teachings.” 

Corrections from the Mass of Remembrance  
 

      IN LOVING MEMORY OF 
 

Bonnie Cress 
 1936—2021 

 
Billy Smith 

          1953—2022 

 
Don’t Forget to Turn in Your Commitment Card 

   We’re still in the midst of our annual Stewardship Renew-
al.  If you haven’t returned your Commitment Card or com-
pleted one online at the parish website, www.cospq.org , it 
is NOT too late. Returning your card is an important part of 
being an active member of St. Peter.  Please take this op-
portunity to discern how God is calling you to grow closer to 
Him this year.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Fellowship Tuesdays 
   Join us for Fellowship Tuesdays after 8:00am Mass this week 
(11/15). Come for Mass, fellowship, coffee and treats! 

 

Thanksgiving Day Mass 
   Our morning Mass on Thanksgiving Day will be at 9:30am 
instead of 8:00am because of the Turkey Run from the YMCA. 
Please enter through the Park Road.   

 

EMPOWER IL - November 30:  
Last Day to Donate for the Current SY 

   Thank you to all the Empower IL donors.  The donations for 
this school year are $52,572.17. Which assisted 26 Students 
or 15 families with their tuition and fees.  If donors still would 
like a tax credit scholarship gift for this school year, they must 
make the donation by November 30. Donations made in De-
cember will roll over to fund tax credit scholarships for the 
2023-24 school year.   
 

Adoration Chapel 
   Our prayers have been answered to be able to open the Ado-
ration Chapel for 24 more hours (72 hours total so far - open 
Wed 9 AM to Sat 9 AM) We are now seeking Adorers for several 
more hours. 
Hours available are:    
     Wednesday 10 AM to 11 AM on the 2nd, 4th and 5th weeks 
 of the month 
  Saturday 10 AM to 11 AM, 11 AM to Noon, 2 PM to 3 PM,  
 3 PM to 4 PM 
   Thank you for your consideration in taking an hour of quiet 
prayer in the Adoration Chapel. 
   Please contact Mary Voorhis at 217-653-3127 or call or text 
Gina Wolf at 217-257-9966. 
 

St. Dominic Soup Cook-Off 
   Tuesday, November 22, 4:30-7:00pm, St. Dominic gym, 4100 
Columbus Road. Soup of choice, roll, apple sauce, drink. 8th 
grade bake sale for class trip.  
   Sign up to compete in the cook-off by November 20. Limited 
roasters available. Contact Penny Weiman 217-430-0391 or 
Anna Benz 217-430-7615 for more information. Prizes: 1st 
place—trophy & $100, 2nd place—$50, 3rd place—$25.  
 

Please keep the following in your prayers: 
~Kristopher Schreacke    ~Elias Erd  
~Lilli Foster ~Amy Seibert  
~Hunter Hildebrand ~Isabella Benner  ~Julie Eftink 
~Natalie Meyer ~Theresa Althoff   ~Steve Hull 
~Rose Hockgraver ~Bonnie Haubrich       ~Evelyn Garrett           
~Alden & Joyce Shipp ~Norma Johnson   ~Ted Kemner  
~Jim Steinkamp   ~Joan Wilson                ~Jack Terford  
~Priscilla & Bill Morrison ~Daniella Kendrick  ~Jo Buckley 
~Kathy Schuckman          ~John & Barb Meyer  ~Judy Domme 
~Ken & Barb Wolf ~Donna Schutte           ~Dan Dailing  
~Mark & Diane Zoller ~Valerie Fox Ortball     ~Anonymous  
~JoAnn Schaefer  ~Debra Sparrow  ~Michael Mason  ~Jack Bunte 

To have a name added to this list, please call the Parish Office 
at 222-3155 or email church@cospq.org.  

MENU 
Monday: Ravioli, marinara, 
corn, fruit. 
Tuesday: Turkey dinner, 
mashed potatoes, green 
beans, fruit.  
Wednesday: Sloppy joe, fires, 
peas, fruit. 
Thursday: Cheese pizza, fresh 
veggies, yogurt, fruit. 
Friday: No Lunch 
  —Grandparents Day. 

THIS WEEK 

Monday, Nov. 14:  QND Placement 
for 8th grade at St. Peter from 8:30-
12:30. 
 

Tuesday, Nov. 15:  
  

Wednesday, Nov. 16:  8:30 Chil-
dren’s Mass  - THANKSGIVING 
MASS—3rd grade in charge. 
 

Thursday, Nov.17: 10:00 GSA Meet-
ing—All Parents Welcome; All School 
Musical grades K-8 at 6:30 pm; Stu-
dents need to be in classrooms by 
6:15 pm. 
 

Friday, Nov. 18:  Grandparent/
Special Person’s Day; 8:30-9:30 
Classroom visits; 10:00 Mass; 11:15 
Program; dismissal approximately 
12:20 with no bus service (Lunch is 
not served due to early out.) 
 

HIRING AFTERNOON DAY CARE 
HELPERS 

St. Peter School is hiring daycare workers 
to work with  students during the after 

school program from 2:15-5:30 Mon.-Fri. 
Applicants must love children & enjoy 

supervising & working closely with 
them.  Rate of pay per hour is $13.00.  If 
interested send a resume along with 2-3 
letters of recommendation to Miss Mad-

die Ippensen at 2500 Maine Street, 
Quincy, IL 62301 or   

madisonippensen@icloud.com 

Rest in Peace 
 

May the soul of  
 

Daniel Miller 
  sing praises with the Angels in Heaven forever. 

 

WELCOME LINDSAY HOLTSCHLAG                                             
                                            

     We welcome Mrs. Lindsay Holtschlag as the 
paraeducator in room Kindergarten West with teacher 
Mrs. Emily Riese.  Although Lindsay has been subbing 
for some time for us she has agreed to take on the 
position for the school year!  We are thrilled as she 
has been doing an excellent job. 
     Mrs. Holtschlag and her family are members of St. 
Peter Church. She is married to Joe Holtschlag. They 
have two children Caleb and Catelyn. Lindsay is excit-
ed to be working with the kids and helping them learn. 
She also enjoys being a part of St. Peter School and 
spending time seeing her children during the day.  

 
 

CELEBRATING A SPOOKTACKULAR HALLOWEEN 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
HONORING THE SAINTS ON ALL SAINTS DAY 

http://www.cospq.org
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Mark Your Calendar 
 
 
 

Mon. November 14:  

 

 

Tues. November 15:  RCIA 7:00 p.m., Martha Jane Room 
 

 

Wed. November 16:  Ladies Cursillo 1:30 p.m., Fr. Bauer  
      Prayer Rm 
  PSR Family Faith Night 6:30 p.m., Cafeteria  
      

Thurs. November 17:   

   

Fri. November 18:   
 

Sat. November 19:   
 

Sun. November 20:   
 

Fr. Leo’s column continued..  

 

 As we continue to look ahead, I ask you to     
reserve December 3-6th for our Advent Parish Mission.  
We will welcome Fr. Kolbe Woniakowski OSB, a   
Benedictine priest who attended St. Meinrad seminary 
with Fr. Zack Samples.  Fr. Kolbe will be preaching at 
all the Masses that particular weekend and then will be 
presenting two conferences at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, 
December 5th, and Tuesday, December 6th.  As you 
should know, the Church of Springfield in Illinois is 
asking all Catholics to renew themselves in the Sacra-
ment of the Eucharist in preparation for our Eucharistic 
revival next October, 2023.  Fr. Kolbe will therefore be 
discussing the Eucharist in the context of Advent and 
the coming of Christ’s birth at Christmas.  So please 
mark your calendars! 
 

 ON THE LIGHTER SIDE:  Aboard a flight to 
America, Grandma was taking her very first flight.  
They had only been aloft a few minutes when the old 
lady complained to the stewardess that her ears were 
popping. 
 The girl smiled and gave the old woman some 
chewing gum, assuring her that many people experi-
enced the same discomfort. 
 When they landed in New York, Grandma 
thanked the stewardess.  “Thank you, dear, the chewing 
gum worked fine,” she said, “but tell me how do I get it 
out of my ears?” 

 

“A sense of humor is good for you.  Have you ever 
heard of a laughing hyena with 
heartburn?”  Bob Hope 

Parish in Action 
 

—Mass Servers— 
 

Not Assigned At This Time but can 
Signup Online for Weekdays and Weekends 
   

 
 

   

—Daily Mass Ministry Schedule— 
 

Not Assigned At This Time 

 

 

Diocesan Collections   
 

World Mission:  $10.00 
Justice & Home:  $65.00      

Catholic Cemeteries: $1,815.00 
 

 Haiti Sister Parish Collections 
 

Collected $2,317.00 

 
WEEKLY COLLECTION 

 Nov. 6 Total to Date 

Loose Collections $972.50 $18,938.15 

Regular Collections $23,740.20 $493,027.29 

Annual School Fund  $6,632.00 $181,188.21 

Holy Days $1,792.00 $3,579.00 

Totals $33,136.70 $696,732.65 

Total Budget Goal $32,000.00 $608,000.00 

Difference $1,136.70 $88,732.65  

QND Extravaganza - November 18th 
 

     The QND Extravaganza, “Roaring 20’s”, will be held on Friday, November 18, 2022 
at the Ambiance, 5225 Kochs Lane. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. Enjoy an evening with din-
ner and drinks (beer, wine and soda) and both LIVE and SILENT auction items to benefit 
QND. The raffle grand prize is $3,000 in cash or $4,000 tuition credit to QND or an area 
Catholic grade school.  
   Tickets are $65 each and are available at Extravaganza 2022 (ejoinme.org). The si-
lent auction will be online and open for bidding two days before the event. Raffle tickets 
are available at the online address or the Gene Grawe office in St. Peter Church, 2600 
Maine Street.  
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Help Us Spread a Little Sunshine This Advent! 
   St Peter Parish is asking for parishioners to sign up to be part of our Sunshine Crew.  This ministry reach-
es out to our Homebound/Nursing Home parishioners through letters and cards during Advent.  If you are 
interested in signing up, we are asking you to send a letter, card, note with children's artwork, etc., WEEK-
LY during Advent 2022 (4 weeks total).  Once you sign up via the Signup Genius link below, you will be 
emailed the Name and Address of a Homebound/Nursing Home parishioner before Monday, November 
28th, 2022.  Please help us bring some sunshine to our Homebound/Nursing Home parishioners!  If 
you have any questions, please contact Jodi McDonald (5mcdonaldsjc@gmail.com) or Lyn Strieker 
(l.strieker@cospq.org).  
   Signup Genius link:   https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B4CA5AE22A64-stpeter1 

https://quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/Extravaganza2022/tabid/1312484/Default.aspx
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B4CA5AE22A64-stpeter1

